
Headteacher’s Award: Sycamore Class – Douglas, Cherry Class – Louie, Quinlan 
Diamond Awards: Sycamore Class – Poppy J, Cherry Class - Brooke 
Platinum Awards: Cherry Class - Jonah 
Gold Awards: Oak Class – Aidan, Finley, Ruben, Imogen, Emily, Cherry Class – Barney, Hollie 
Silver Awards: Sycamore Class – Harry, Theo, Jude, Rowan, Cherry Class – Bea, Quinlan 
Bronze Awards: Sycamore Class - Gene 
Stars of the Week: Oak Class – Brooklyn, Rowan Class – Liam, Sycamore Class – Poppy J, Cherry Class – Quinlan, 
Maple Class – Daisy and Rosie, Beech Class - Theo  

 

 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 15th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you to everyone who came to the KS2 sports afternoon. The children had a super time, even in the 
heat! Well done to Year 3 who won the governors sportsmanship award. 
The Year 3 children went on their estuary trip on Tuesday. They had a fantastic time learning all about the 
estuary and the creatures such as shrimps and worms that live there. Many thanks to the staff and volunteers 
who made it possible. 
Year 6 visited the Hive youth centre on Wednesday. They really enjoyed using the facilities, especially the 
table tennis table and playstation! It was a good opportunity for them to become familiar with it so they can 
access it when they join secondary school. 
Thank you to those parents who came to the transition sessions for new reception parents. We hope you 
found it useful and a good opportunity to ask any questions.  Thank you also to Year 6 parents who joined us 
on Wednesday night for the transition talk about moving to ECC. It was great to have Paula Baker from 
HeadsUp and Lisa Molton from ECC there to answer any questions. 
Meet the new teacher sessions 
On Wednesday it is a chance for parents to meet their children’s teacher before next term. They will take 
place in the class. 
The times for them are below. We have had to do the sessions separately to avoid sibling clashes. 
Yr 1: 3.40 - 4pm 
Yr 2: 4 - 4.20pm 
Yr 3: 4.20 - 4.40pm 
Yr 4: 4.40 - 5pm 
Yr 5/6: 5 - 5.20pm 
Concert times 
We are really looking forward to the school concert on Friday 22nd July. The times are 9.15am and 1.45pm. 
Sorry for any confusion. 
 

Exeter Library are holding a FREE event on the 27th August. Attached is a PDF poster with more information. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support. 
Best wishes 
Mrs Taylor-Bashford 
  
 
 
Diary dates: 
Monday 18th July – Sycamore Class Victorian day 
Monday 18th July – Year 6 and FSU Buddy trip to the park 
Wednesday 20th July – Police visit in school Maple Class 
Wednesday 20th July – Leavers Mass in school with Father Philip. Yr 6 parents welcome 
Wednesday 20th July – Meet the new teacher session for parents of current Reception to Yr 5. 
Thursday 21st July – Art Exhibition from art club students after school for parents 
Friday 22nd July – Music concert for parents 9.15am and 1.45pm including leavers assembly. 
Tuesday 26th July – 3.30pm School finishes for the summer holidays  
Monday 5th September – Pupils return for the Autumn term. 


